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Karen,
     I was just informed of the extended comment time on the proposed expansion of the
Juniper Ridge landfill.  
     With the proximity to two bodies of water that flow into the river AND the proximity of the
community of the Penobscot Nation - all in line of PFSA - forever chemical known to be
detrimental to human and and animal life.
       My comment is NO.  Also wondering about processes to treat waste before putting in any
area for landfill.
        Thank you for your work to find a just solution that works for all and shapes processes
that protect us from harmful pollution and leakage.
       Sincerely,
        Pat Cannon
        47 Rossmore Rd, Brunswick, ME 04011
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